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July 24, 2017 
 
Elizabeth McCranie, President 
MCCRANIE & ASSOCIATES, INC. 
3 South 2nd Street 
Fernandina Beach, Florida 32034 
 
Dear Ms. McCranie: 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation has reviewed your application for qualification 
package and determined that the data submitted is adequate to technically qualify your firm for 
the following types of work: 
 
Group 3 - Highway Design - Roadway 
 

3.1 - Minor Highway Design 
3.2 - Major Highway Design 
3.3 - Controlled Access Highway Design 
 

Group 6 - Traffic Engineering and Operations Studies 
 

6.1 - Traffic Engineering Studies 
 
Group 7 - Traffic Operations Design 
 

7.1 - Signing, Pavement Marking and Channelization 
7.2 - Lighting 

 
Group 13 - Planning 
 
 13.6 - Land Planning/Engineering 
  

Your overhead audit has been accepted, enabling your firm to compete for Professional 
Services projects advertised at the unlimited level, with estimated fees of any dollar amount. 
This status shall be valid until June 30, 2018 for contracting purposes. 
 
 
 
 
Indirect Cost 

 
Home/Branch 
Office 
86.31% 

Facilities 
Capital Cost 
of Money 
0.265% 

 
Overtime 
Premium 
Reimbursed 

 
 
Direct Expense 
2.12% (Home) 

 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me by email at 

carliayn.kell@dot.state.fl.us or by phone at 850-414-4597. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Carliayn Kell 
Professional Services  
   Qualification Administrator 


